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AICPA Requests IRS Broaden Relief and
Lookback Period for All Disasters
The National Taxpayer Advocate identi�ed this issue as part of its Annual Report to
Congress, or Purple Book, highlighting the need for particular attention.

Mar. 30, 2023

The American Institute of CPAs has submitted a letter to the Department of the
Treasury and the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) requesting a broadening of relief
provided administratively under section 7508A(a) of the Internal Revenue Code and
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automatically providing such postponed date lookback period as part of its
administrative relief for all disasters going forward.

The National Taxpayer Advocate identi�ed this issue as part of its Annual Report to
Congress, or Purple Book, highlighting the need for particular attention. The AICPA
supports the Purple Book’s recommendation that Congress amend the lookback
period so that when the IRS postpones a �ling deadline due to a disaster declaration,
taxpayers can claim refunds within three years plus the period of the postponement.

The letter highlights a recent example, noting that the IRS recently extended tax
deadlines to October 16 for disaster area taxpayers in California, Alabama, and
Georgia. Taxpayers impacted by these and other disasters should also have the
bene�t of the lookback period being aligned with the postponed return �ling due
date.

“The AICPA is grateful for the relief provided by the IRS in response to the COVID-19
pandemic and its continued impacts,” said Peter Mills, AICPA Senior Manager for Tax
Policy & Advocacy. “Disasters can have a devastating impact on families and
businesses, and we urge the IRS to make the lookback period relief broader and
automatic for all federally-declared disasters moving forward,” he continued.

AICPA  • Income Tax  • Taxes

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/aicpa/
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/income-tax/
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/taxes/
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

